
CSDA Happenings 
 

Grade 4: Fourth graders are im m ersed in 
reading poetry and beginning to write down ideas and 
lines for developing their own poems. They are learn-
ing about stanzas, stanza breaks, slant rhymes, allit-
eration, and repetition. Social Studies classes continue 
to delve into the NH Industries that were fed by waves 
of immigration in the 1820’s and beyond. 
Grade 5: Fifth graders are learning about fos-
sils and chemical matter in their Amplify CKLA Read-
ing experience. In Social Studies, students are contin-
uing to learn about the American Revolution.  
Grade 6: Sixth graders have been w orking on a 
few writing pieces relating to elementary school mem-
ories to end the school year. Some are in the form of 
poetry, some written as a “remember when…” ques-
tion for their classmates. We are excited to choose a 
few to share at our sixth grade promotion ceremony! 
CSDA Unified Arts: In physical education stu-
dents are participating in a “Soft” Lacrosse unit.  Stu-
dents will be introduced to skills such as stick han-
dling, passing, shooting and basic goalie tech-
niques.  Classes will finish the unit with some modi-
fied game play. 
Have a wonderful weekend!   
Mrs. Bouley 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-619-3421 
Rmms-office@sau41.org 

RMMS Happenings 
 

   

Pre-K:  Preschoolers have enjoyed w atching their  butterfly m etam orpho-
sis.  Next week, they will begin their final unit on the farm and start working on end-of-the-
year t-shirts. 
Grade K: Kindergarteners are w orking hard as they com pose shapes! They are using 
more spatial awareness skills they explore which shapes fit into each other and how. 
Grade 1: First graders w ill begin their  geom etry unit in m ath. Students w ill learn about 
the attributes of 2D and 3D shapes.  First graders will also learn about the suffix -es in Fundations. 
Grade 2: Second graders w ill be incorporating addition and subtraction into their  
measurement study in math. In reading, they will continue to investigate how characters can change 
and develop over time throughout a series.   
Grade 3: Third graders are w riting their  scr ipts and practicing for  their  W ax Museum  
presentations. They are shifting from equivalent fractions to volume and measurement in math and 
focusing on animal adaptions in science.   
RMMS Unified Arts: In PE class students are w rapping up the year  w ith str iking activi-
ties. Their focus is on paddles and performing the underhand strike. In health, classes are working 
on summer safety.  
Have a great weekend!   
Mr. Molinari 

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

    Dates to remember                                

 
May  27  NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
May 30  CSDA Spring Concert 6 p.m. 
June 10 6th Grade Browne Center 
June 11  RMMS 3rd Grade Concert 6 p.m. 
June 13  CSDA Field Day 
June 14  RMMS Field Day  
June 17  6th Grade Promotion Ceremony 
June 18  Last day of school  

              Half day, times TBD                     
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Food Service Reminder 

Families, please check https://www.myschoolbucks.com for your student lunch account 

balances. 

 

 Breakfast costs $1.75. 

 Elementary Lunch costs $2.80. 

 Please visit https://www.sau41.org/administration/food-service   to fill out a free and  

      reduced lunch application. NEW ~ this application can now be filled out online!! 

 All balances in lunch accounts – positive and negative - will follow students to the 

     new school year. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this. 

Amy Cassidy RD, LD 

Director of School Nutrition 

amy.cassidy@sau41.org 

603-324-5997 ext 3061 



MAY 24, 2024  
NATIONAL SCAVENGER HUNT DAY 

 
There are a lot of scavenger hunt fun activities 

online. I have added several links for                  
different age groups. ENJOY! 

https://thesoccermomblog.com/wp-content/
uploads/2021/04/Insect-Scavenger-Hunt.pdf 

 
https://organized31.com/wp-content/
uploads/2020/01/Big-Game-Scavenger-Hunt.pdf 

 
https://www.homeschoolshare.com/color-

scavenger-hunt/ 

 
 
 
Weekend Food Program: 

provides food for the weekend for your child. Each 
bag of food provides two breakfasts, two lunches, and 
three dinners for a child, with some left over to share! 
This is a program coordinated in Brookline and Hollis. 
Please let us know if your family could benefit from 
this program. It is handled confidentially.  
Sign up just requires sending an email to your child’s 
school nurse. 
 
 
CSDA:  
Maureen Lorden, RN   
maureen.lorden@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-821-0439 
 
RMMS:  
Tena Ferenczhalmy, 
RN  tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-673-4640 
 
RMMS-Covering/District Float 
Nurse: 
Diana Zoltko, RN 
diana.zoltko@sau41.org 

 
CSDA & RMMS  

HEALTH OFFICE UPDATES 

                May 24, 2024 
 

                  Grade 6 Students 
A physical exam dated 8/1/23 or later and the 
Tdap vaccine is due prior to starting 7th Grade 
at HBMS. Please send this information to 
Maureen Lorden, RN, CSDA prior to June 13, 
2023. 

 

MAY IS MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS 
MONTH 

 
                        Mental Health is as important as          
             physical health. Inform the   

school nurse, teacher, principal, 
or trusted staff member about 
any health or emotional concerns 
so we can support your child to-
gether. Resources are available 
in NH via Call/Text 833-710-6477 
or Chat www.nh988.com     https://

www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/mental-health 

 
 

Seasonal Allergies-  
Keeping Symptoms  
in Check  

Symptoms include: congestion-sneezing-itchy 
eyes, nose, and throat-post nasal drip-fatigue-
cough Discuss a treatment plan with your 
child’s doctor for the best relief/treatment op-
tions.  If your child is experiencing symptoms, 
please administer medication at home.   We DO 
NOT have over the counter oral allergy medica-
tion or allergy eye medication at school.  If your 
child may need additional medication during 
the school day,  contact the nurse for the forms 
needed to provide other medication to adminis-
ter at school.  After being outside, remind your 
child to wash their hands and face to remove 
surface pollen. 
 

https://thesoccermomblog.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Insect-Scavenger-Hunt.pdf
https://thesoccermomblog.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Insect-Scavenger-Hunt.pdf
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Volunteers needed for field day at CSDA! Field day will be held 

on Thursday June 13th from 8:45-11:00. Volunteers are needed 

to help run the activities for our students.  There are indoor and 

outdoor activities to sign up for.  Please email Mrs. Van Dyke at 

tammy.vandyke@sau41.org if you would like to volunteer.  

Field day takes place rain or shine and is always a fun day! 

Please remember all volunteers must have completed the SAU 

training.  Hope to see you there! 

CSDA Field Day 



Sign Up Genius  

Dear Families, 

 

This year’s Field Day is going to be on Friday, June 14th.  The rain date will be Monday, June 17th. Field 
Day is a big event here at RMMS and we’re always looking forward to this exciting day.  

 

HELP WANTED!!! 

 

This day cannot be successful without volunteers like you! We appreciate the time that you give. Due to 
scheduling and streamlining the assignment process, we are only accepting all day volunteers who have 
already been approved by SAU 41.  This being said, all volunteer duties are completed by 12:30 p.m.!  
This year we are asking parents to sign up to volunteer through the Sign Up Genius app. We will accept 
the first 40 volunteers to sign up. You will receive your assignment and station directions via email.  
After signing up to volunteer, look for an email from Steve Martus for more information.  Any questions,  
please contact Mr. Martus at stephen.martus@sau41.org. 

 
Thank you,  

The Field Day Committee  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044FAFA629A3FC1-49545252-rmms
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044FAFA629A3FC1-49545252-rmms
mailto:stephen.martus@sau41.org




 “Buy A Book” Hallway Project 

The Brookline PTO would like to help re-decorate the RMMS 

entryway since the recent renovations.  Some of the original 

hallway books remain, but we would like to complete them and 

add to this library!    

Purchase a “book” and choose the title and we will paint it on 

our entryway wall.  The title can be anything. We have had 

many creative books already purchased like: Hunter's 

Awesome 4x4 Adventure, Super Teddy Saves the Day, The 

Disco Zoo and Melody's Candy Shop.  You can use your name,  

your child’s name, a favorite animal, a favorite food, a favorite memory or anything else you would like to 

name your book. Be Creative! 

Order your books today and help us fill our “library”!  We are hoping to turn our entryway into one that starts 

our children’s days off with happiness from the moment they walk in the door.  We appreciate your help and 

support! 

Please submit all orders by Friday, June 14, 2024.  Painting will be completed this summer.  Orders can be sent 

to RMMS/CSDA offices, or order directly on the PTO website at: 

https://brooklinenhpto.ptboard.com/ 

Each “book” will cost $10 and all funds go to the Brookline PTO 

All money raised benefits our schools 

through the PTO. 

 

Buy a Book - $10 each (make checks out to Brookline, NH 

PTO).  

Your Name / Email  

Child’s Name / Teacher  

# of “books” desired 
 

Name Your Book(s) 

 

 

*Not a School Sponsored Event* 




